Memo

To: Mayor and City Commission
From: Russ Blackburn@y Manager
CcC: Marion Radson, City Attorney

Date: 5/5/2009

Re: Ordinance #080748 Urban Services Report for Tax Parcel Numbers 07176-020-000 and
07176-020-001 (Idylwild/Serenola Area)-

Staff is recommending that first reading of ordinance #080748, on the May 7, 2009 City Commission
agenda, be continued to a time and date certain. A request has been received by the applicant to have
this item delayed. Because the ordinance is advertised, staff is recommending that it be noted at the
start of the City Commission meeting when modifications to the agenda are addressed, that the
Commission will continue the first reading of the ordinance to a time and date certain. If the City
Commission concurs with staff's recommendation to continue the ordinance, those present at the time
the ordinance is introduced who wish to speak to the item should be offered the opportunity to do so.



